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Piraña Super PNP Servo Connection Notice 

During quality assessment of the initial shipment of the Piraña Super PNP, one mistake was 

found: 

1. It was found that the factory may have improperly configured the elevon and rudder 

connections in the FT Aura 5 Lite. Check and verify that your servos are plugged in to the ports 

as shown in the chart below. If they are not configured in this way, remove them from the FT 

Aura 5 Lite and configure them accordingly. This is also shown properly on page 7 of the 

instruction manual. 

 

 
*Only use throttle in port S1 if your receiver  

does not have a functioning throttle port* 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


